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Dear Colleagues, 
 
As the President of the Houston Society of Clinical Pathologists (HSCP), I am honored to be a part of an organization 
that plays a pivotal role in fostering a supportive community for pathologists in Houston and beyond. Our society 
serves as a dynamic hub where pathologists in academia, private practice as well as trainees together to share 
knowledge, build relationships, and collaborate in ways that ultimately benefit patient care. 
 
One of the key strengths of HSCP is its ability to expand the horizons of its members. Our monthly meetings, annual 
symposium and other educational events offer opportunities that enhance professional development and 
knowledge. This year, with the support of local institutions, we are excited to host our first Texas Medical Center 
Board Review Course for our trainees.  
 
As President, I am committed to continuing this mission and expanding the impact of HSCP in ways that benefit our 
members, our profession, and our patients. 
 
I invite all pathologists in the greater Houston area to actively engage with HSCP, attend events, participate in our 
programs, and make the most of the opportunities for growth and collaboration that this society offers. Together, 
we can strengthen our community, expand our collective knowledge, and advance the field of pathology for years 
to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ramya Masand, MD  
President, Houston Society of Clinical Pathologists 


